Sligro Food Group N.V.

PRESS RELEASE

Sligro Food Group has taken note of reports in the market concerning potential interest in
EMTE. Sligro Food Grogp receives reports that parties are interested in acquiring EMTE, or
collaborating with EMTE to a greater or lesser degree, on a fairly regular basis.

Sligro Food Group recently received another non-binding, conditional bid for EMTE. This is not
an opportune moment for bids of this kind, and Sligro Food Group has made this known to
interested parties.

Sligro Food Group will present the results of its evaluation of EMTE and comment on the future
scenarios we are considering on 20 July 2017, as previously announced. As we have stated on
numerous occasions, we are keeping all options open, although we would clearly prefer not to
dispose of any activities.
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